Newsletter

WHAT'S IN THIS ISSUE?

- TTRS Relaunch
- Attendance
- Gymnastics Team
- Online Safety
- Half Term

TTRS RELAUNCH

On Tuesday 25th February, it will be time to dress up as rock stars for the day as we relaunch *Times Tables Rock Stars*.

We look forward to seeing some wild hair, ripped jeans and sunglasses! Staff will be taking part, although this is how they all dress at the weekend anyway.





ATTENDANCE

High attendance last week. Hopefully we are moving away from having quite so many bugs doing the rounds, as spring approaches.

Week beginning Monday 27th January
Owls: 94% Ospreys: 95% Kestrels: 100%

Week beginning Monday 3rd February
Owls: 100% Ospreys: 98% Kestrels: 99%

Other News

GYMNASTICS TEAM

Thanks to the efforts of Miss Edwards and Miss Paisley, our gymnastics team entered a competition held at Netherhall School and came an impressive 2nd of the small schools. This is our first competitive gymnastics event in many years and the children did us proud! A great time was had by all.



ONLINE SAFETY

WhatsApp has a minimum age of 16 but many do use it below this age. Although it can be a useful communication tool, it does come with risks and should be used with caution. We encourage parents and carers to check children's messages in order to help keep them safe. There is more information about WhatsApp available here:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/helping-your-child-with-whatsapp



HALF TERM

This has been a relatively short school session - the last day of the spring term part 1 is this Friday 14th February.

We reopen on Monday 24th. On behalf of all of our staff and governors, I wish everyone a pleasant break.

As usual, there will be an SRM challenge providing the opportunity to win a prize!



FOR MORE ABOUT OUR SCHOOL:

- bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk
- facebook.com/BownessSchool
- instagram.com/owls_class